
From: Mark Gabler [mailto:mark.gabler@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2007 8:16 PM 
To: Energy Technology Engineering Center 
Subject: Comment regarding Building 4024 D&D 
 
 
What is the risk of injury caused by excavating and trucking the 
materials to Kettleman City (e.g., industrial and traffic accidents), 
versus the risk of abandoning the subgrade structures in-place?  With 
the trivial levels of radioactivity in the vaults, I bet there is a 
significantly larger risk to human life from removing and transporting 
the vaults than from backfill, cap, and walking away.   
  
Mark Gabler 
150 Downey Lane 
Placentia, CA 
 


